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June 19, 2015 
 
Geoff Simpson 
Chief Financial Officer 
Hydro Ottawa Limited 
3025 Albion Road North 
Ottawa ON  K1G 3S4 
geoffsimpson@hydroottawa.com 

 
 
Dear Mr. Simpson  
 
Re: Hydro Ottawa 

Application for 2016 – 2020 Distribution Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2015-0004 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued Procedural Order No. 1 on June 12, 2015 in 
which it ordered that interested parties, the applicant, and the OEB, including staff, 
would convene on June 23, 2015 in the OEB’s offices for Hydro Ottawa to present its 
application and to answer questions of clarification. The OEB has decided to hold the 
presentation day in Ottawa. Consequently the presentation day to be held on June 23, 
2015 is cancelled.   
 
The OEB will announce a new date and location for the presentation day when the 
arrangements are finalized. The dates for subsequent steps in the process will be 
reviewed once details of the presentation day are finalized.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 All intervenors in EB-2015-0004 


